

ANDREW BARR MLA

CHIEF MINISTER OF THE AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY

Treasurer
Minister for Economic Development
Minister for Urban Renewal
Minister for Tourism and Events

Member for Molonglo

Mr Gary Kent Inner South Canberra Community Council Email: gkent@ozemail.com.au

Dear Mr Kent Gary

I have been briefed by the LDA on the outcomes of the community engagement process undertaken for the Canberra Brickworks Precinct (CBP). I would like to thank you for your commitment to the Community Panel workshops and your contribution to the establishment of the Precinct Objectives for the Request for Proposal (RFP) document.

The CBP project provides a unique opportunity for the Community Panel to meet and build relationships with future investors who have a shared interest in revitalising Canberra's heritage history, urban renewal and economic growth in your neighbourhood.

Once again, thank you for the contribution you have made to the Canberra Brickworks project to date and I look forward to your continuing involvement in this important project.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Barr MLA
Chief Minister

- 7 APR 2016

AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

London Circuit, Canberra ACT 260l, Australia Phone + 6l 2 6205 00ll Fax + 6l 2 6205 0l57

GPO Box 1020, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia **Email** barr@act.gov.au







